
To:  The local leaders of Howey in the Hills 

 

As a local scouting organization, Troop 1513 of the Troops of St. George would like to request the use of 

the covered trailer owned by the town, which is currently parked within the water tower enfencement.  

We conduct our meetings in the town of Howey in the Hills and will be honored to participate in 

upcoming civic events, such as parades, flag ceremonies and other patriotic events as the local scouting 

unit. 

The trailer will provide great value to our troop as a means for protecting and transporting camping 

gear.  During our excursions, the trailer will serve as the central supply storage unit at the center of our 

campsites. 

This trailer and it’s contents, which will be catalogued, will be returned to the Town if the troop were to 

dissolve within the next 3 years.  If the troop is still active after 3 years, which is the expectation, we ask 

that we may take over ownership of the trailer at that time.  At the bottom of this letter, we have 

included the 3 co-leaders of the local troop, along with their contact information. 

We thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.  As we begin to mold local young men 

into future leaders, we thank you for your current and continued support.  We look forward to 

supporting the town of Howey in the Hills, and all of Lake County, in the years to come. 

 

With sincere appreciation, 

 

Kevin Maxwell 

Adult Leader, Troop 1513 

 

Troop Leaders 

Kevin Maxwell, (850)323-1020 

Joseph Beasley, (407)844-6774 

Simon Luzny, (352)455-2934 


